Invitation

Dear friends, 

The rector of the SUT together with the Alumni club  SUT invite you to

Tuesday’s  interviews about science, with our guest
Brigita Schmőgnerová

Vice-president of the 

European bank for recovery and development in London

the topic is

IS THE END OF THE CRISIS CLOSE TO US?
The meeting at the club will take place on the  2nd March 2010 at 14.00 hours in the large conference room of the  SUT’s Rector, 3rd floor, 
5 Vazovova Street. 
We look forward to meeting you at the lecture, enriched by new inspiring information where questions may be asked and views of the discussion said.

A friendly atmosphere will make us smell the coffee.
                                                                             Prof.Ing.Vladimír  Báleš,DrSc.

                                                                                                 Rector 

                                                                                Prof.Ing.Dušan  Petráš, PhD.

                                                                                        Alumni club SUT
